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UPDATES

DISTRICT MEMBERSHIPS 
Learning Forward welcomes 

these new district members: Cherry 
Creek Schools, Centennial, Colorado; 
Hattiesburg Public Schools, Hattiesburg, 
Mississippi; 
and Littleton 
Public Schools, 
Littleton, 
Colorado. We 
are also pleased 
to continue our 
relationship 
with renewing 
district member 
Oak Park 
Elementary School District 97 in Oak 
Park, Illinois. 

In addition to other benefits, 
district members receive an exclusive 
supplemental guide for each issue of The 
Learning Professional. The short, practice-
focused guides include discussion 
questions and professional learning 
activities that incorporate and build on 
articles from each issue. To find out more 
about the district membership, visit 
learningforward.org/membership/ or 
contact office@learningforward.org.

Beth Houf, national Principal 

of the Year, joined authors 

from the October issue of The 

Learning Professional for a Twitter 

chat Oct. 28 on how learning 

leaders can thrive under stress. 

Participants talked about leading 

with compassion, modeling 

learning and growth, and making 

time for professional learning in 

these stressful times. 

To learn about future Twitter 

chats, follow us 

@learningforward.org 

#TheLearningPro. 

Write for us 
Submit your articles for upcoming issues of The Learning Professional. More 

information and submission guidelines are available at learningforward.org/the-
learning-professional/write-for-us/.

April 2022: Coaching across contexts. Submission deadline Jan. 15. 
June 2022: (Re) setting the standard. Manuscript submissions will not be 
accepted for this issue. If you would like to suggest an article based on your 
experience with the Standards for Professional Learning, email christy.
colclasure@learningforward.org by Feb. 1. 
August 2022: Nurturing new teachers. Submission deadline May 1. 
October 2022: Teaching difficult topics. Submission deadline July 1. 
December 2022: Dismantling racism. Submission deadline Sept. 1. 

Beth Houf @BethHouf

Thank  you for having me! I hope everyone has a restful 
weekend! Thank you for all you do! #thelearningpro

Learning Forward @LearningForward  Oct. 28
Well, that wraps up #TheLearningPro chat for today. What a 
wonderful hour it has been! Thank you to all who contributed 
to the rich conversation — we hope you enjoyed it.
Special shout out to our co-host @BethHouf & our special 
guests.
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